

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

## Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 13th September 2023



Dear Parents & Carers,

We are excited to let you know this half term, Oak 2 class will have the opportunity to participate in our outdoor Forest School. This will take place every Friday, beginning on Friday 15<sup>th</sup> September, running until the October half term holiday. Forest School is a unique educational experience using the outdoor environment of the forest as a classroom.

For Forest School, the children can get very muddy and wet! We therefore ask all parents, on a Forest School day, to send their child into school wearing their own weather appropriate clothes. In the warmer months, this may include a sun hat, leggings, and t-shirt, however in wetter weather, this may be long trousers, a waterproof coat, and wellies. We also ask that they bring in a bag of their school clothes, to change into after Forest School has finished. If your child has wellies in school, we will ensure they wear them for Forest School!

As a result of this, unfortunately we will need to adjust our PE day from Friday to Monday. Please refer to the table below outlining what children will be wearing on each day.

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
What	PE clothes	School clothes	School clothes	PE clothes	Forest School
children					clothes (Bring
wear					school clothes
					in a bag to
					change into
					after Forest
					school has
					finished.)

As usual, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind regards

Mrs Ladyman Oak 2















